
 
JANUARY 2017 NEWS LETTER 

 
 

Happy New Year everyone! I hope everyone had a safe and happy holiday 
season. Ours was great; way too much eating but it was absolutely fabulous 
going down. The diet starts again next week for sure! 
 
The staff and I would like to thank everyone for all the wonderful gifts we 
received during the holiday season. We are very grateful to everyone for 
their kindness. We hope everyone enjoyed the Santa Breakfast. It was a 
great time and the food was pretty good too. I want to give a big thanks to 
Santa for listening to all of our kids. It looked like they all went home happy 
after speaking to him. 
 

2017 HOLIDAYS THAT ROSEY’S WILL BE CLOSED 
January 2, 2017 – New Years Day - celebrated 

May 29, 2017 – Memorial Day 
July 4, 2017 – 4th of July 

September 1, 2017– Staff in-service Day 
September 4, 2017 – Labor Day 

November 23 & 24– Thanksgiving Holiday 
December 25 & 26th - Christmas Holiday 

 
The above listed dates are paid holidays for Rosey’s. These are the only days 
Rosey’s will be closed pending an unforeseen circumstance. Roseys is 
generally open even when the schools are closed for “snow days”. 
 
All Year End Tax Statements will be available the week of January 9th, 
2017. We will place them in alphabetical order in a file box outside of our 
office. My Federal Id number and your year total will be on the form. This is 
all you will need for your taxes. 
 
Please make sure your child has a complete extra set of winter clothing in 
their cubby in the event they need to change during the day. We hate to put 
kids in shorts when it is 10 degrees outside. If we do not have appropriate 
clothing for them and some is needed we will have to call you at work to 
bring some up for them. 
 



All extra curricular classes will start back up in January except for Soccer 
which will start again in the spring. Please fill out the sign up sheet and 
place your payment in the appropriate box. 
 
If you would like to receive your newsletters by email please notify me at 
roseysrr@aol.com with your email address and I will add you to the list. It is 
a lot easier to remember the information in the news letter when we email it 
to you. 
 
Cellar Door Dinner Service will start back up the week of January 9th. This 
is a great service to help make dinner planning easier and it is absolutely 
delicious! We also have University Pharmacy who will pick up your 
prescriptions and return them that evening. These are great extra services for 
parents to take advantage of. 
 
Also, as a reminder, this is cold and flu season so if your child has a fever in 
the morning please do not give them Motrin and send them to day care. This 
only spreads the germ and the fever will return after the six hours and we 
will have to call you to pick up anyway.  Remember your child needs to be 
fever free for 24 hrs. not on medicine. We would greatly appreciate it if 
everyone followed these rules. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns please come to the office. 
We are always available to see you. 
 
Have a safe, healthy and Happy New Year!!! 
 
 
 

 
 

 


